
Rally for Life

The 4th annual All-Ireland Rally for Life takes place in Belfast at 2.00 pm on Saturday 3rd July. This is an opportunity for
people to gather in solidarity to support the protection of unborn children and a culture of life in the face of increasing
lobbying by abortion advocates. A bus going to the Rally will collect participants from Portadown at the car park of St
Paul's Church in Lurgan at 12.30 pm. For further information contact Eamon on 07771965059 or Pat on 07957282907.

www.rallyforlife.net 
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